
VERMONT ACADEMY OF ARTS AND S C I E N C E S 

Bennington College 
Bennington, Vermont 05201 
January, 1969 

Mr. Sidney T1llim 
Secretary, Art Division 
Bennington College 

Dear Sirs:
On Saturday, May 3, 1969 Bennington College will host the 

Vermont Academy of Arts and Sciences Fourth Inter-Collegiate 
Student Symposium. 

The Art Depart·m.ent of Bennington College extends an invi-
tation for your participation in the Art Exhibit for that day 
which will be held in the Carriage Barn Art Gallery. 

We hope that every department can be represented by a 
number of works within the following categories: 

One 

Three 

Two 

Five 

sculpture or construction, not over 
5' x 4' or over 50 lbs, 

graphics or mixed-media prints, two-
dimensional designs or watercolors, etc,, 
framed or suitable for hanging, 

paintings, not wider than 60", suitably 
presented, 

photographs, suitably dry mounted. 

All items are to be labeled with the name of student, school 
and year of graduation on the back. 

Further details for delivery and exhibiting will be sent to 
you in April 1969. 

Sincerely yours, 

L1one owak ~ 
Reinhoud H. van der Linde 
Co-Chairmen 


